
    Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting held on Wednesday 26 October 2022 

 

The following are the minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club general membership meeting held at 

The Legends Golf Course on Wednesday 26 October 2022. 

The President Jim Dent called the meeting to order at 7:50 AM.  The following board members were in 

attendance:  Ron Frederick; John Kupka;  Bob Dubay; Bill McAteer; John Hannaman and Dick Mathey. A 

total of 44 members were in attendance. 

The Minutes of the general membership meeting held on 24 August 2022 were approved.  

(Englutt/Krelle) 

Elections:  The first order of business was the election of executive board members.  All members of the 

current board were re-elected for one more term.  The 2023 executive board is as follows:  President:  

Jim Dent.  Vice President: Bill McAteer.  Treasurer: Ron Frederick.  Secretary: Dick Mathey.  

Tournament Chairman:  Bob Dubay.  Handicap Chairman:  John Kupka.  Rules Chairman:  Lee 

Wortman.  Membership Chairman:  John Hannaman.  Website manager:  Knute Jackson. 

 

The Financial Report:   Ron Frederick reported that. our checking account currently has a balance of 

$10,572.76 with an additional $69.00 to be deposited.  There is currently $365.00 in the Hole In One 

fund.   A detailed financial report will be presented at our next executive board meeting on November 

7,2022.  

Tournament Chairman:  Bob Dubay reviewed the rules of our Scary Scramble monthly tournament. 

New Business:  Bill McAteer reminded the membership that our Christmas Brunch will be held at Birdie’s 

on Saturday, December 10th.  The menu will feature a wide selection of eggs, meats, muffins, fruit, juice 

and coffee.  Birdie’s will provide a no host bar.  We will also have live entertainment for your listening 

pleasure.  Price per person is $30.00 as the THMGC is subsidizing the cost.    

There being no further business, the President adjourned the meeting at 8:10 AM. 

Dick Mathey 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


